
ART NEWS FLASH - 8 JUNE, 2025 
NZ Champs Information 

 

 
The 2025 NZ Artistic Championships is only 3 weeks away! We’re looking forward to seeing 
some great skating in Blenheim. 

NZ Champs Programme 

The NZ Champs provisional programme has been sent to clubs along with this newsflash. 
Please note that this programme is subject to change.  

The full programme will be available on the NZ Champs event page on the NZ Artistic 
website. This is a live document and will be changed throughout the event. Any changes 
made after the team managers meeting will be applied to the programme and  
communicated directly to the team managers. There will be NO PRINTED PROGRAMMES. 

Music and Content Sheets 

If there has been any changes to your music or content sheets then please ensure that they 
are submitted ASAP. 

World Skate have released a new format of content sheet for combined events. There is no 
need to resubmit a sheet that hasn’t changed in the new format, but if you are making 
changes then you can use the new format if you wish.  

Coaches and Skaters - Please remember to have a copy of your music in MP3 format on USB 
drive, with you, at NZ Champs in case of technical difficulties with your submitted tracks.   

NZ Champs Merchandise 

This year, the NZ Champs logo is one of the winning designs from our 2024 design 
competition.  

Hoodies and t-shirts are now available to order. Sizing information can be found at the 
following links: 

• AS	Colour	Adult	Unisex	Hoodie	sizing	and	info	
• AS	Colour	Youth	Unisex	Hoodie	sizing	and	info	
• AS	Colour	Adult	Unisex	Tee	sizing	and	info	
• AS	Colour	Youth	Unisex	Tee	sizing	and	info	
• Gildan	Adult	Zip-up	Hoodie	sizing	and	info	
• Gildan	Youth	Zip-Up	Hoodie	sizing	and	info	



Garments can be ordered via the following form: 

 https://forms.gle/TUY9v8GLgTaGZW3VA 

Social Function 

Here is a link to a spreadsheet for club secretaries to arrange social tickets for their club 
members.  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/11eVM9bnIvOAuftTm3JGr3qS6r-
L_BRJzJijHHSTVXHA/edit?usp=sharing 

Please fill out one spreadsheet per club, send your spreadsheet to Michelle O’Doherty 
(95doherty@gmail.com) and make one payment per club to the NZFRS account (not the 
Artistic Committee) 

Ticket requests and payment need to be received by the 15th of June. 

Officials who are working at NZ Champs will have their social ticket funded by the 
NZFRS/Artistic Committee so you do not need to include those officials in your club 
spreadsheet.   

Trophies 

If you received a trophy at the 2024 NZ Champs please ensure that the trophy is cleaned 
and returned to the trophy stewards table in Blenheim. A list of trophies has been sent out 
with this newsflash.  

Meetings 

The following meetings have been scheduled during the week of the championships. Please 
make sure that they are in your calendars: 

Artistic Committee AGM – Monday 30th June – 6.00 pm 

Star Skate Presentation – Tuesday 1 July – 1.00 pm 

Secretaries Meeting – Tuesday 1 July – 2.30ish (directly after star skate meeting) 

Please circulate this News Flash to all your club members. 

Yours In Skating, 

Janine Price 

NZFRS Artistic Roller Sports Committee Secretary 

 


